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Comments: I am opposed to raising the decibel limit in the Oregon National Recreation Area to accommodate

off-road motorized vehicles. I visit parks to get away from noise. Our parks should be refuges from dune buggies,

motorcycles, snowmobiles, and other deafening machinery.  Please do not encourage their use by allowing a

higher decibel limit. 


